
From: christie brickey
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Recent state Park plans fees etc
Date: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 5:50:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
I just received an email regarding NM Park fees. I loved camping at cottonwood campgrounds
navajo lake.... but when you made it all spots must be reserved I quit camping there. For one I
hate going online to reserve spots, another all out staters gets the spots, or they are reserved so
far out that we cannot get a camping spot. You should return it to first come first get. Then
locals can go camping again out there. I'm not the only one who complains about this.... you
lost a lot of our extended families business over this. 
Thanks Christie 
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